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Mon 5 Oct 

Parents’ meeting appointments 

will opened online. 

 

Weds 21 and Thur 22 Oct 

Parents’ meetings (provisional) 

 

Weds 21 Oct 

Parents’ Forum 6pm 

(provisional) 

 

 

 

Preparation for the Future… 
 

Each September, our new Year 6 pupils are carefully selected for 

important school roles, including: 

 

Bench Monitors 

Champions 

Classroom Assistants 

Digital Leaders 

House  Captains 

Office Helpers 

Prefects 

Random Readers 

Sports Champions 

All of these roles play a vital part in the smooth running of the school.  

As part of their responsibilities, Year 6 are also expected to set an 

excellent example and be positive role models to other pupils. Their roles 

are particularly challenging this term as they carry out their jobs in line 

with the social distancing and ‘bubble’ restrictions across school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

      92.1%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4L – 99.3%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

     1L, 1B, 3L, 4L and 5L     

 

Remember Attendance 

Matters; Be in School All 

Day, Every Day 



REMINDER 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can all parents be 

reminded it is not permitted 

for parents to film, 

photograph or use videolink 

software (eg, Facetime) on 

any device whilst on school 

grounds.  This is to protect 

our children.  Any 

parents/carers found to be in 

breach of this at any time, 

will be politely asked to 

switch the device off 

immediately.  

Labracadabra 

We are now very close to reaching maximum capacity for 

the number of children that we can accommodate at 

Labracadabra before and after school club.  Should your 

child(ren) require a space at Labracadabra, you must let 

us know as soon as possible so that we can consider your 

request.  Unfortunately, once we reach capacity, we will not be able to 

accommodate any further requests, from either regular or non-regular 

previous attendees.   

 

It is important to note that: 

 Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 All booked sessions will have to be paid for in advance (whether your child 

attends or not). 

 

Please remember that if you don’t pre-book a place but then arrive at 

club to find the session full, unfortunately, we will not be able to allow 

entry and parents will have to make alternative arrangements promptly.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Welcome 

All of our new Reception children and their families have now started – it’s great to see how quickly our 

youngest children have settled into school routines and learning.  We also have 8 new children and families 

who have joined us from other schools.  It’s great to have you at Ladybridge. 

Each week, we focus on work undertaken by a different class.  This 

week, it was the turn of 6L ... We have really enjoyed learning all about 

biomes, which are large areas of the planet that have similar climates.  

We have enjoyed finding out about different biomes that exist all 

around the world, such as rainforests, deserts, woodlands and 

grasslands.   

 

Alisha has produced this fantastic piece of work.   

 

The Y6 teachers are delighted with how well all the children have settled back into school.   They have adapted 

well to new procedures around hand-washing and increased sanitisation procedures.  They have also done very 

well getting used to wearing their visors in school – we are very proud of them all. 

Year 6 Parents 

The Local Authority has advised that Year 6 parents need to apply through the citizen’s portal 

(https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions/secondary-school-places) for 2021/22 secondary school places.  The 

Local Authority does not post out letters or booklets to parents anymore, but the admissions booklet can be 

viewed online.  The deadline for applications is 31st October 2020. 

 

Useful Information 

 

Tel: 01204 333646 

 

Email: office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

Website:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Important Covid-19 Reminder 

Can all parents/carers please avoiding hugging, shaking hands or 

any physical contact with anyone from other households 

(particularly in front of children, so they are clear about 

expectations and rules). Ensure you maintain social distancing 

from anyone else in the playground (particularly in light of the 

current high infection rate in Bolton).   

 

FACE COVERINGS SHOULD BE WORN AT ALL TIMES  

WHILST ON SCHOOL GROUNDS. 

 

https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions/secondary-school-places

